“Pate!

Winona Drive Senior Public School

Information Night

We would like to invite you to our Grade 6 information night.
Tuesday, January 17, 2017 from 6:15 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Join us for a tour of the school and a short presentation about Winona’s

academic and extra-curricular programs.

Please RSVP by Jan 13, 2017

http://g00.gl/forms/8d2PxXFBZm
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